
Ms. Faye Graul 
Executive Director 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

f ebruary 22, 2016 

Halogenated Solvents Industry Alliance, Inc. 
3033 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 700 
Arlington, VA 22201 

Dear Ms. Grau l: 

OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Infonnation Quality Guidelines Request 
for Reconsideration (# 14001A), regarding the Toxicological Review ofTrichloroethylene in 
Support of Summary lnfom1ation on the Integrated Risk Infonnation System (IRIS). The draft 
response is in the final stages of review. 

We anticipate that a fina l response will be sent to you within 90 business days (June 27, 2016), if 
not sooner. 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 
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